
 

Conservation House - Whare Kaupapa Atawhai 
PO Box 10 420, Wellington 6143 
Telephone (04) 471 0726, Fax (04) 381 3057 
 

 
 

OIA 18-E-0937-docCM 5633639 
 
27 November 2018 
 

  
 
 
 
Dear  

Thank you for your Official Information Act request to the Department of 
Conservation, dated 12 November 2018. You requested the following:  

 Can you please forward me a copy of the following study: 

Innes JG, Williams D (1991) The impact of aerial 1080 poisoning on ship-rat 
populations at Marapara and Kaharoa: FWE 91/30. doi.  

 
The document is attached: 
 
Item Date Document description Decision 
Item 
no. 

Full date 
of 
document 

Name of document.  
If a series of emails refer to it as 
emails on the topic 

Released in full / 
Released in part - 
 

1 June 1991 Innes JG, Williams D (1991) The 
impact of aerial 1080 poisoning on 
ship-rat populations at Marapara 
and Kaharoa: FWE 91/30. doi.  

 

Released in full 
 

 
Please note that this letter (with your personal details removed) and enclosed 
document will be published on the Department’s website. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Amber Bill 
Director Threats Biodiversity 
Biodiversity Group 
For Director-General 




